## LEADER BREEDERS NEWSLETTER

WWW.LEADERBREEDERS.ORG



Tuesday, January 2 2024



## Our Organization's Growth & Success in 2023

As we enter the new year, we are thrilled to announce that Leader Breeders has experienced significant growth and success in 2023.

Our hardworking team has successfully implemented new community partnerships and programs resulting in an increase in revenue and participants served.



**New Sports Offerings: LB to host** 

2 Cheerleading clinics this

Baseball & Volleyball.

month & upcoming clinics in

**New Grants Awarded** 



Leader Breeders recieved Grant
Awards from PepsiCo, T Rowe
Price, Weaver/The Aspen Institute,
Morgan CARES, and the Wawa
Foundation.

These substantial grants have supported our Mentor Program, Community Clean Up, Field Trip to Shake & Bake, & Christmas Give Back. In 2024, the remaining funds will support our after school programs and sports clinics.

Innovative New Website Launched Sep 23': www.leaderbreeders.org

## **Inside The Community**

- Leader Breeders is committed to giving back to the community. This month, we will be meeting with different schools and community partners to figure out how we can collaborate to continue furthering our mission of youth development. We encourage everyone to reach out to us if interested in helping us make a difference in the community.
- We are pleased to announce that we have secured funding for our Mentorship Program. The program is primarily made up of JHS students paired up with local collegiate student-athletes. Since its inception in October we have had monthly events and paired over 40 individuals.

We'd like to also publicly thank
 Senator Cory McCray, Attorney Big Al,
 & Rita Church Community
 Center/BCRP for their contributions to
 Leader Breeders' events &
 programming.



Leader Breeders hopes you had a great holiday season and we wish you all the best in 2024!

02/02

For More Info: leaderbreeders@gmail.com